
@OrwellHousing comms@orwell-housing.co.ukKeep up to date Get in touch at:

This Week At Orwell | Friday 21st February 2025

How do you want to share your voice? (£50 voucher prize draw)

Launching next week, is our consultation on My Orwell Voice “How do you want to share
your voice?”  To make sure we focus on what really matters to you moving forwards, we are
asking for your feedback to make sure your voices are heard, so we can engage with you in a
way that suits you. As a thank you for completing this consultation, you will be entered in a
prize draw.  Please note: this is for registered members of My Orwell Voice only.

More information coming next week, watch this space!

This Week’s Kind Words
This week we have kind words from our customers which celebrate some of our colleagues
here at Orwell. The first is for the Customer Services team from Claire in Ipswich: 
"Can I extend my gratitude to all the team, in particular Zoe who has been exemplary
throughout”

And the second is for Martin Meaney in ORS from Hana in Norwich:

"Amazing experience, especially with the window handle as I thought they’d be taking the
whole window down but the worker explained that it was rusty and advised if it happened
again to spray WD40 on it. The worker was friendly and professional and now everything is
working perfectly, 10 out of 5!".

Make a Windrush Quilt course | Suffolk Windrush Select Committee

The team at The Suffolk Windrush Select Committee invite you to join them in a 10-week
course in Ipswich where you will learn the art of quilting, create a personal quilt, and have
that quilt shown at the Windrush 2025 Exhibition later in the year.  For more information and
to sign up, please check out the flyer below.
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